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A meeting was held with representatives of Aqua Clean to discuss the inspection report and
warning letter. City of Lakeland Pretreatment Program representatives also attended the
meeting. Attorney Ron Noble and W.D Miller represented Aqua Clean. Information was also
requested regarding an incident involving PCB oil rejected by FCC Environmental and returned
to Aqua Clean. Aqua Clean will provide documentation regarding the oil acceptance,
subsequent disposal and equipment decontamination.

Regarding the electroplating waste water and sludge accepted from Quality Aerospace
Coatings, Aqua Clean gave a history of their dealings with the company. Miller was given copies
of the duplicate shipping papers submitted by QAC, and he said that he was not familiar with the
records,and would immediately question their staff in detail about the records and dealings with
the company, and would follow up with DEP.

Miller and Noble said that they had been having internal discussions about the advisability of
revising their waste profiles, and agreed that some revisions would be wise. DEP re-iterated that
the profile form was not the only issue. Aqua Clean must cease accepting incomplete forms.



